
Welcome back!  The Easter holidays have provided the children with the oppor-
tunity to rest, relax and refresh, spending quality family time in the lovely sun-
shine.  It has been lovely to see how the children have quickly engaged with 
their learning once more and are keen and interested already in their new top-
ics.  Attached to todays newsletter are this terms Curriculum Overviews.  These 
will provide you information about what your child will be learning this term so 
that you can support them at home.  Should you wish to know more infor-
mation, please feel free to chat to your child’s class teacher, who will be able to 
help you further.  We are very proud of the learning opportunities we provide 
the children with but we are keen to make our curriculum even better.  Much of 
the development work going on in school this term is linked to planning and 
providing an even richer curriculum for our children.  You may find one or two 
governors asking  you for your thoughts on this in the next few weeks or so.   

A Toy Story 
This week the children in 
Class 2 had a visit from 
the North Lincolnshire 
Toy Museum.  The chil-
dren spent a long time 
playing with, examining 
and comparing toys from 
the past with present day 
toys.  The children experi-
enced toys ranging back 

to Victorian times.  It was 
lovely to see the children 
treating the toys with great 
care and respect. They lis-
tened carefully and gained a 
lot from the valuable experi-
ence. 

Reminder 
Don’t forget that school starts at 8.55 am.  Thank 
you! 

A note from Mrs Jameson 
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 Brass lessons 
The children in Year 2,3,4, and 5 were 
treated to a demonstration from the 
East Riding Music Service today.  If your 
child would like to learn to play a brass 
instrument then please return the letter 
they have brought home from school 
today so that over the next few weeks 
they can have a little try of different in-
struments to see what would suit them 
best.  There is a cost for lessons, which 
is usually around £50 for the term but 
this is reduced if more children take 
part.   

FOBAS 
Many thanks to everyone that bought a 
square for  Easter raffle at the end of 
last term.  The fabulous prize was won 
by the Tebbett Family.  £144 was raised 
which will go towards the trim trail.  

Welcome 
A very warm welcome to our new chil-
dren in nursery, Myles and Sholto and 
to our new family who have joined us, 
Archie and Bodhi.  We hope you will all 
be very happy at our special little 
school. 

Have a lovely 

weekend 

Dates For Diaries 

Tuesday 23rd April   School opens 

Tuesday 30th April  KS2 orienteering Event at  

    Driffield School 4pm 

Friday 3rd May  Anglo Saxon visit from Mur 

    ton Park—Class 3 

Monday 6th May   School Closed—Bank Holiday 

Wednesday 8th May   KS2 Biathlon—Driffield  

    School 

Monday 13th May   Y6 SATS week 

Tuesday 14th May   Reception and Class 2 visit to  

    Ballet—Puss in Boots 

Wednesday 15th May  All star cricket sessions  

Friday 17th May   Year 6 Sat’s treat 

Monday 20th May  Music workshops KS2 pm 

Thursday 23rd May   Class 4 Food and Farming  

    Day at Driffield Showground 

    School closes for half term 

Friday 24th May   Staff Training Day 

Monday 3rd June  School opens 

Friday 7th June  FOBAS Sponsored Mile Chal 

    lenge 

Friday 21st June  Sports Day pm 

Wednesday 3rd July - Class 4 residential to Cober Fri-

day 5th July   Hill 

Monday 8th July   Class 2 Little Big Sing @ Brid  

    Spa pm 

Tuesday 9th July  KS2 Big Sing @ Brid Spa pm 

Wednesday 10th July  KS2 Production ‘Aladdin’  

    2pm and 6pm 

Thursday 11th July  Parents afternoon 

Friday 12th July  Summer Fair pm 

Tuesday 16th July   Class 4 growing up talk 

Friday 19th July  Leavers service 11am 

    Whole School Picnic @ Burton  

    Agnes Hall 12 o’clock 

    School closes for Summer 


